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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Betty Leland 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 8:35 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Reject Florida Power 8i Light's Rate Hike 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20250011. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to Commissioner Art Graham Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

— Original Message— 
From: seawind41@everyactioncustom.com <seawind41@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 6:30 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject Florida Power & Light's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

I'm a Floridian and I am requesting that you vote NO on FPL's settlement agreement that would raise rates far above the 
national average. 

If the Commission approves FPL's settlement, FPL will have the second highest return on equity in the country. That's a 
huge burden for Florida families who can barely afford our energy bills as it is. 

Please reject FPL's settlement agreement and cap its return on equity to the national average of 9.6%. 

I'm counting on you to protect Florida ratepayers. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kathleen Perry 
612 Lost Key Dr Unit 703B Pensacola, FL 32507-2697 seawind41@hotmail.com 
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